
December 19 
19 3 3

Dear Mr* McConnell,

I enclose you copies of the Booklet which 

we are distributing to the students In accordance 

with the original suggestion which came from you*

I am sorry that owing to the rush in which the 

work was done there are two printer1 e errors, one 

on the cover, and one on page 23. Rather than 

let them go out we corrected them by hand to-day, 

but there was no time to re-rua them, es the students 

leave tomorrow afternoon for their homes. Otherwise, 

I think you will like the booklet.

Yours faithfully,

principals Secretary.

J. ft. McConnell, Esq., 
1475 Pine Avenue W. 
Montreal, P. Q,


